
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 17th November 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children really enjoyed 

putting together their own fact files and 

thinking about how to make them look 

interesting for the reader by adding in 

pictures and  did you know facts. In 

maths, the children have been practising 

adding two digit numbers that include a 

number between 11-19 for example 32 + 

16 or 26 + 12.  

Next week,  we are going to be continuing 

to look at our new book, Anna Hibiscus 

and the children are going to be compar-

ing the difference between cities and vil-

lages. The children have been spending 

time thinking about how life is different 

for children around the world. In Maths, 

the children are going to continue prac-

tising adding two-digit numbers on a 

number line. In geography, the children 

have enjoyed looking at aerial view maps 

of the school and surrounding area.   

 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Autumn 2 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

 

 

 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Sophia D 

2Franklin:  Atharv 

2Newton: Emily  


